
Information Concerning the 2020 Conference and COVID-19 

June 22, 2020 

 

Each day brings new optimism that we will be able to host Baltimore on the Prairie this September.   

August 1, 2020 is still the deadline to make the final decision to hold or cancel the conference. 

Lied Lodge is leading the way in creating a healthy environment with their SafeSpace Initiative.  I am 

very impressed with all they have done to assure their guests that the entire Lodge and Convention 

Center adheres to enhanced safety procedures.  To view all of their safety initiatives, please click on 

the following link.  https://www.liedlodge.org/about/coronavirus.cfm. 

For additional safety, Baltimore on the Prairie will add our own measures.  I had the opportunity this 

past week to visit in-person with one of the leading infectious disease doctors in Kansas.  He offered 

safety recommendations that are listed below.  These are the basics right now as we are still working 

on specific details.  Those will be explained in a July update. 

1.  We will follow health recommendations set forth by the Nebraska Dept. of Health, Otoe 

County and the City of Nebraska City, NE. 

2. Wear face masks. 

3. Observe social distancing. 

4. Everyone will need to answer basic health questions. 

5. Everyone will need to have their temperature taken. 

 

Registrations are still being accepted for the 2020 conference but should it be cancelled, all monies 

received will be completely refunded or may be rolled over to the 2021 conference.  Anyone who is 

currently registered may cancel their registration prior to August 1 and receive a full refund. 

 

Please email, call or text me if you have questions, comments or wish to register for the conference:  

mjones1@carsoncomm.com - 785-294-0625. 

 

Tresa Jones 

Administrator 
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